Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 383 Damien Moran

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 11:05

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

Why can you not just dump the material further out to sea?

Yours sincerely, é\\\fg"
\{\
S &

Damien Moran éz?

Ry ©
354 Sutton Park Qé\
Dublin &§0$0

\,
IE & \\\\q
6\

This email has been scanned by the Symantgg‘\EmaH Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http: //\&Ww symanteccloud.com

EPA Export 09-09-2015:23:42:06



